
Good Afternoon, Valerie Ralph and Iracema Lopez:   
 
Following the November 2022 General Election and swearing-in of newly elected candidates in 
Monterey County, the Monterey Peninsula Water Management District- Mayoral Seat currently 
occupied by Clyde Roberson will be immediately vacated.  
 
The District is requesting that the City Selection Committee at its first meeting of the year to 
place an item on the agenda to consider appointing a Peninsula mayor to sit on the MPWMD 
Board of Directors for Calendar Year 2023.   
 
Please let me know in writing if any further action or forms are required from the District are to 
be submitted to the Secretary of the City Selection Committee.  
 
I will follow-up via U.S. official mail on this matter.  
 
Joel G. Pablo 
Executive Assistant- Board Clerk 
Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 
5 Harris Court, Building G, Monterey, CA 93940 
Phone: 831-658-5652 
LinkTree: https://linktr.ee/MPWMD  
_______________________________________ 

Please note that email correspondence with the Monterey Peninsula Water Management District, along with 
attachments, may be subject to the California Public Records Act, and therefore may be subject to disclosure 
unless otherwise exempt. 
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